
 Year 1 Newsletter – Autumn 2 2022  

Welcome back! We hope that you enjoyed a relaxing break. The children have returned to school refreshed 

and ready for the new half term.   

In Year 1, the children will be using a variety of books as a stimulus for their writing. We will 

be learning how to write a sentence and use ‘and’ to join two ideas together. We will also 

continue to look at simple punctuation and using spaces between words. The children will 

write simple stories, descriptions and fact files. A big thanks to all of the children for taking 

part in our spooky book launch. We made chocolate witch hats, spooky recipes and took part 

in lots of creepy activities. 

                                 

 

 In maths, we will be focussing on comparing objects, weights and amounts, and also 

developing our number knowledge within 10. We will be using practical resources such as  

rekenreks, number lines and 100 squares to help us count and visualise numbers. 

 

For science, we are going to focus on the plants, specifically trees. We will find out the 

difference between deciduous and evergreen trees and the children will learn the parts of a 

tree and a leaf. The children will use scientific vocabulary to describe and compare.   

 

In geography, the children will be finding out about the weather and weather symbols. They 

will present their own weather forecast and use the appropriate symbols to describe the 

weather.  

P.E 

Children need a change of clothes that are suitable for moving in. A pair of shorts and a t-

shirt are ideal. Please bring these on a Monday and the children will take these home on a 

Friday.  

 

Reading books and homework will be given out every Friday. These will be expected back the following week.  

Thank you for your continued support,                      

Miss Marrow, Mrs Ellerington and Miss Vaughan.  


